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December 9, 2008 

 

 

The Mar Vista Community Council, at its regular December 9
th
 

meeting, passed the following motion: 

 

POLICY MOTIO
:  The MVCC hereby supports adoption of an 

Interim Control Ordinance (ICO) / moratorium as proposed by 

the City Planning Commission temporarily prohibiting the 

installation of all new offsite advertising signs and supergraphic 

signs, as well as prohibiting alteration to existing offsite signs and 

supergraphic signs, until a new offsite sign ordinance can be 

developed, adopted and implemented. There should be no 

exceptions that might weaken the enforceability of the 

moratorium. 

 

Thank You, 

 
Rob Kadota 

Chair 

Mar Vista Community Council 

 

 


